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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The following is a Company Announcement issued by Bank of Valletta p.l.c. pursuant to the Malta 
Financial Services Authority Listing Rules: 
 
Quote 
 
During a meeting held on 31 July 2020, the Board of Directors of Bank of Valletta p.l.c. approved the 
attached Group and Bank condensed Interim Financial Statements for the six-month financial period 
commencing 1 January 2020 to 30 June 2020.  These financial statements have been reviewed by 
KPMG Malta in accordance with ISRE 2410 ‘Review of Interim Financial Information Performed by 
the Independent Auditor of the Entity’.  Profit before tax for the six months amounts to €13.8 million 
(June 2019: €54.3 million). 
 
The Board of Directors, taking cognisance of supervisory guidance, has resolved not to declare an 
interim dividend. 
 
The Interim Financial Statements and the financial commentary for the period ended 30 June 2020, 
are available for view and download on the Bank’s website under the Investor Relations section and 
are also attached herewith: 
 
https://www.bov.com/documents/interim-results-fy2020 
 
Annual General Meeting 
 
Further to Company Announcement No. 383 where the Bank informed the market that it will be 
postponing its Annual General Meeting (AGM), originally scheduled for the 15 May 2020, to a later 
date, and following the coming into force of Legal Notice 288/2020, the Bank hereby announces that 
it shall be availing itself of the extension period granted under the said legal notice for the purpose 
of holding the Company’s AGM.  The new date set for the AGM shall be the 26 November 2020.  
More information on the upcoming AGM will be communicated in due course.  
 
Unquote 
 

 
 
Dr. Ruth Spiteri Longhurst B.A., LL.D. 
Company Secretary 
 
31 July 2020 


















































